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June 12th, 1929.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G.,K.C.B., 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,
McGill University,
Montreal, Que.

Dear Sir Arthur:
i

You will he pleased to know that the 

Minister of Agriculture of the Province has 

us a thousand dollars to pay the hoard and

the farm hoys who are expected to attend Farm Boys 

Week.

granted

room of
!

On the last evening of the week,

July 5th, we expect to give the hoys a little dinner 

and to invite a few of our interested friends as guests.■

naturally we should be delighted to have you with us, 

and I should like very much to have you see the boys. 

The Minister should be invited and it has occurred to

me that since he has made the grant you might like to 

write him a word of acknowledgment,in addition to my 

communication already sent through the Deputy Minister, 

and to extend the invitation.I

Yours faithfully,

Dean, Faculty of Agriculture.m hb/y


